
Highbridge Voices Newsletter
 October & November 2022 

October 2022 
Highbridge Voices had its 1st day of

program on 10/03. In October
Highbridge Voices partnered with the

Dr. Richard Barnett Foundation to
service our 9th & 10th grade students

and attended the kickoff event.
Highbridge Voices also held its first

peer mentorship and STEM workshop in
partnership with Fordham University's

CCEL. 

November 2022 
In November, Highbridge Voices had its
1st performance of the year at Bronx

Works on 11/03. Highbridge Voices held a
Thanksgiving student giveaway and

Holiday Decorating Party. 
Upcoming Events 

STEM Trip to the New York Botanical Gardens on 12/02.
Highbridge Voices Parent Meeting on 12/06.
Highbridge Voices Winter Wonderland Holiday Show on 12/16. 
Highbridge Voices Caroling Event on 12/20.


